
Buckley MS4 Permit 
Amy Clark to: laurie.fisher 03/23/2011 03:59 PM 

Laurie -1 apologize for not getting back sooner on the draft MS4 permit. I would like to set up a meeting to 
talk about the Air Force and DOD comments on the draft permit. At this time, I would like to not involve 
legal council but if you feel differently, please let me know. Please let me know if there are some 
dates/times that would work for everyone on your end. Thanks. 

Amy Clark 
EPA Region 8 
Stormwater Coordinator - Temporary Detail 
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Mail Code: 8P-W-WW 
Denver CO, 80202 
303.312.7014 (office) 
303.312.6116 (fax) 

http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/stormwater 

Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive updates related to stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES 
regulations. 
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